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Report 
Staff Report 

The Corporation of the City of Brampton  
                                    5/5/2025 

 
Date:   2025-04-25  
 
Subject: Integrity Commissioner Presentation and Proposed 

Amendments to the Council Code of Conduct - (RM 21/2025)    
 
Contact:  Marlon Kallideen, Chief Administrative Officer 
 
Report number: CAO's Office-2025-347   
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
1. That the report from Marlon Kallideen, Chief Administrative Officer to the Governance 

and Council Operations Meeting of May 5, 2025, re: Integrity Commissioner 
Presentation and Proposed Amendments to the Council Code of Conduct - (RM 
21/2025), be received; 

 
2. That the Governance and Council Operations Committee consider the proposed 

amendments by the Integrity Commissioner to the Council Code of Conduct, as set 
out in Attachment 2; and 
 

3. That the recommended changes be referred to City Council. 
 

OVERVIEW: 
 

 At the City Council meeting on March 26, 2025, the City’s Integrity 
Commissioner presented proposed amendments to the Council Code of 
Conduct for Council consideration.  
 

 City Council referred the presentation to the Governance and Council 
Operations Committee for review and consideration. 

 

 The Integrity Commissioner’s presentation and the proposed amendments 
to the Code of Conduct are attached to this report.  

 

 
BACKGROUND: 
 
The Council Code of Code was last updated in 2016.  
 
At the City Council meeting on March 26, 2025, Muneeza Sheikh, Integrity 
Commissioner, presented proposed updates to the City of Brampton Code of Conduct.  
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CURRENT SITUATION: 
 
The Integrity Commissioner’s presentation and proposed updates to the City’s Code of 
Conduct were referred by City Council to the Governance and Council Operations 
Committee meeting for review and consideration.  
 
The City’s Governance and Council Operations Committee considers initiatives that 
impact Council members to increase awareness and compliance with Corporate policy 
and procedures, including the City’s Code of Conduct.  
 
This report includes the Integrity Commissioner’s presentation (Attachment 1) and 
proposed updates (Attachment 2), which were discussed at the March 26, 2025, City 
Council meeting.  
 
 
CORPORATE IMPLICATIONS: 
 
Financial Implications: There are no financial implications resulting from this report.  
 
 
STRATEGIC FOCUS AREA:  
 
This report focuses on Government & Leadership as the Integrity Commissioner’s 
presentation and proposed amendments support the City’s focus on service excellence 
with accountability and transparency.  
 
 
CONCLUSION: 
 
The report includes the Integrity Commissioner’s proposed amendments to the Council 
Code of Conduct to the Governance and Council Operations Committee. 
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Authored by:     
 

 Reviewed by:      

 
 
 

  

Raymond Thomson 
Manager, Executive Operations & 
Special Projects 
Office of the CAO 

 Sameer Akhtar  
City Solicitor 
Litigation and Municipal Law  

 
 
 

  

Reviewed by:      
 

 Approved by:      
 

   
 

Genevieve Scharback 
City Clerk 
Legislative Services   

 Marlon Kallideen 
Chief Administrative Officer  

 
 
 
 

Attachments: 

 Attachment 1 – Proposed Updates to Council Code of Conduct – Presentation 

 Attachment 2 – Proposed Updates to Council Code of Conduct 
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